
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/25/2016 8:56:03 AM

Subject: FW: Scanned Dam Letters and Invoices
Attachments: D 0210 Scanned Letter.pdf

D 0580 Scanned Letter.pdf
D 0584 Scanned Letter Owner 1.pdf
D 0584 Scanned Letter Owner 2.pdf
D 0905 Scanned Letter.pdf
D 1600 Scanned Letter.pdf
D 3526 Scanned Letter Owner 1.pdf
D 3526 Scanned Letter Owner 2.pdf
D 3526 Scanned Letter Owner 3.pdf
D 4361 Scanned Letter - Owner 1.pdf
D 4361 Scanned Letter - Owner 2.pdf
D 4361 Scanned Letter - Owner 3.pdf

Team,
 
DHEC sent the attached invoices out to dam owners to recoup remediation costs.
 
Wanted to put on your radar.

DMG
 
From: Phillips, Katherine A. [mailto:PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 8:48 AM

To: Glaccum, David

Cc: Wilson, David

Subject: FW: Scanned Dam Letters and Invoices
 
Good morning David,
 
As David mentioned last week, we mailed letters and invoices to the some dam owners. Copies of the letters are 
attached.
Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional information.
 
Thanks,
Katie
Katie Phillips

Legislative Affairs 

S.C. Dept. of Health & Environmental Control

Office: (803) 898-9119

Mobile: (803) 530-5679

Connect: www.scdhec.gov  Facebook  Twitter
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